October 20, 1964

Mr. Charles 3. Read
P, 0. Box 1822
Roswell, New Hexico

Re: Bogle Farms #1--L,
13-165-31E, NW SW

Dear Mr., Read:

On October 8, 1964, we wrotes you and requestsd that you
report the pipe that you might have run, and please make a
report as to what is happening to this well at the present
time. If you have run any pipe, please send a Form C-103
stating the weight, sise, whether new or used, and how much
cement was used. We do not have anything in our files ex-
cept the Intentien to Drill,

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Me L. Armstrong
Supervigor, District Ko, II
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